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From the desk of Mr. Sasfy: 
 

  

Thank you to everyone who was able to 
make it to our Veterans Recognition 
Program.  We are truly thankful for those 
military members who have served our country 
both past and present.  The students enjoyed 
studying and creating works of art to recognize 
and thank the Veterans in our community.   

 I would like to take this time to also 
recognize our Swedeborg PTO volunteers for 
putting on such an amazing Fall Carnival.  They 
are already planning another activity for January. 
We are truly blessed to have such a wonderful 
community organization, and we would like to 
thank each and every one for their support to our 
school district and community! 

December is Mrs. Cargill’s favorite time of 
the year, and she along with the school staff are 
getting ready to host this year’s Book Fair.  A 
flyer with the dates and times the book fair will 
be open will be out shortly. I truly hope you are 
able to stop by and check it out.  

 In addition, we would like to invite 
everyone to our Christmas program on December 
15th, at 6:30 p.m., and our Community Christmas 
lunch on December 14th, at 11:30. We will have a 
reminder flyer going out soon please use the flyer 
to RSVP so we may better serve you.   

As we go through the month of December, 
we look forward to seeing each of you this holiday 
season.  Lastly, from our entire school staff to 
your family, we wish you all a very Merry 
Christmas that is filled with many blessings. 

Mr. Mark 

News, Notes, and Dates to   

              Remember: 
 

PTO Meeting  

Thursday, December 8, 6:00 p.m. 

 

Title I Night  
Thursday, December 8, 6-7 p.m. 

 

Book Fair  

December, 7 - 14 

 

Reading with Grandparents 
Friday, December 9, 8:30-9:00 a.m.  

 

KJPW Radio Station Performance  

PK-8th grade  

TBA 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday, December 14, 11:30 a.m. 

12:30 p.m. dismissal 

 

School Christmas Program 

Thursday, December 15, 6:30 p.m. in the school 

gymnasium. Students need to arrive by 6:10 p.m. 

 

End of 2nd Quarter 

 December 16 

 

School Board Meeting   

Monday, December 19, 6:00 p.m. 

 

Christmas Break – No School 

Break begins December 19, 2022. Students return to 

school Tuesday, January 3, 2023. 
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